NEWS ITEMS - SOUTHWESTERN MEDICAL SCHOOL OF THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

Members of the faculty of the Department of Bacteriology of Southwestern Medical School of The University of Texas will attend the fall meeting of the Texas Branch of the Society of American Bacteriologists in Austin on October 31 and November 1.

Dr. S. Edward Sulkin, Professor and Chairman of the Department, and Mr. Craig Wallis will present a paper entitled "The Influence of Urethane on Susceptibility of Adult Mice to the Coxsackie Virus".

Dr. Paul Donaldson, Assistant Professor of Bacteriology, will discuss "A Comparison of Certain Ion Exchange Resins with Collodion Particles in Agglutination", a project of Dr. Donaldsan and Miss Winona Humes.

Dr. Robert Pike, Professor, represents the Texas Branch in the National Society of American Bacteriologists.

G. N. Aagaard, M.D. Dean